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This week : 

  

Thank goodness the weather was dry on Tuesday for “Bike Ability “training. The children had an 

intensive morning learning how to ride their bikes safely. They learnt how to control their bikes 

properly by riding around cones, how to signal to indicate a turn, stop safely in an emergency and 

how to mount and dismount carefully. We hope to share their achievements in assembly as soon 

as their certificates arrive in school.  

 

A few memories of the day …. 

 

          

 

 

        

 

We look forward to seeing you all at our Christmases performances next week .The children 

performed to the whole school today in their dress rehearsal and are very excited now to show 

you too .  

 

Your child’s art work, which is their end of project outcome, has now all been mounted in box 

frames and will be available to buy at the School Christmas Fair on Friday – you can reserve if you 

aren’t able to come along.  

 

                                       Mrs Moncrieff   

 


